

## Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. Phone: 051 562542

E-mail: ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net Web: ballycullanens.com

06/05/2015

Parents,

Swimming for 1st – 6th Class starts next Monday 11th May for a six week stretch. Each child must have a towel, swimming cap and goggles. Please be on time for school as the bus will leave at 9.20am.

Third and final Instalment is now due and all swimming must be paid for by the end of this week please.

The Official opening of our new extension by Bishop Denis Brennan is on May 26<sup>th</sup> @ 11am. (*Please note change of date from last newsletter*). All parents are invited to attend the short ceremony.

Don't forget our Clothes Collection in the School to help raise funds. Clothes can be left in school from Wednesday 6th - Friday 8th and Saturday 9th between 10 and 12 am.

## We accept:

- Men's, Women's and Children's Clothing
- Household textiles i.e. Curtains, Towels
- Shoes
- Handbags
- Belts
- Laptops

Le gach dea-ghuí
Margaret Furlong
Principal